St Beghian Society Dinners and Gatherings
January – March 2018


Hong Kong Dinner
The Hong Kong Dinner is confirmed for 27th January 2018 at the Modern China Restaurant. The cost is HK$500 (set menu with wine) and smart-casual the dress code. Danny Wang, Managing Director of Full Circle Education will be joining the dinner as our special guest this year. Drinks in the Dickens Bar (inside The Excelsior - 281 Gloucester Rd) from 6pm followed by the Dinner at 7.30pm. We shall return to the Dickens Bar after the meal.
Please do get in touch with Laurence Gribble, James Rebert or Chris Ma:
Facebook Group: “Old St Beghians in Asia” https://www.facebook.com/groups/480912405435555/ or
E-mail: OSBinAsia@gmail.com
WhatsApp: +44 7930 258791(Laurence Gribble).

Shenzhen Dinner
For anyone based in Shenzhen and the surrounding area we are pleased to announce the first official OSB event in Shenzhen at the Hilton Shenzhen Futian on Friday 26 January!
The dinner will be jointly hosted with Full Circle Education and will give you a chance to hear updates directly from the school, to meet the Full Circle team and, of course, to meet old friends!
Join us from 6.30pm for drinks and words of welcome delivered by representatives of the school, the St Beghian Society and Full Circle.
The cost of the dinner is ¥550.
Contact Laurence Gribble to book your place now!
WeChat: laurence358499.

Canada (Vancouver) – NEW for 2018!
A Dinner for OSBs is being arranged in Vancouver for Saturday, 3rd March, probably at Malones Bar and Grill on the waterfront with a start around 6.30 pm. Canadian OSBs and indeed any others who would like to visit Vancouver are encouraged to attend this inaugural gathering. Please do support this venture and contact Pari Tiwari (FN 73-80) ASAP to express your interest and also to let him know if you will be travelling with guests in order to give an idea of numbers. For further details, including suggestions for accommodation (group rates can be negotiated), he can be contacted at ptiwari414@gmail.com.

Singapore
Following last year’s very successful Lunch at the Singapore Cricket Club, a repeat booking has been made for the 2018 get-together on Saturday 24th March. All OSBs and partners, whether living in the Singapore area or not, are more than welcome to attend. It is hoped that representatives from the school/Society will be present to give an update on the situation with Full Circle and the re-opening of the school. If you are interested in joining us or would like further information, please contact Duncan Merrin on duncan.merrin@fullcircle.biz.
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